
Debbie’s Thoughts:      
 God must have wanted us to be able to pull. I think it rained/hailed a lot, about 

everywhere, but Providence. Instead we had a hard time getting the track wet 
enough.  
 Good to see everyone. Haven’t seen a lot of you since November. Thanks for 

coming to help us support the Providence Fire Department. They are a great bunch of 
folks. They even stayed late and let us eat with them. This makes twice they have 
done that. Thankfully this time was because of a great turnout, not breakages. We had 

the most pullers we have had in a long time. It was still a very smooth pull. Especially 
considering it was our first for the year. I usually forget everything over the winter. 

  I can’t say it enough, we appreciate all our hard workers. Some of our 
regulars couldn’t make it. Thanks to everyone that stepped up and helped out. I ap-
preciate that more of you volunteered than we needed.  

 We will be pulling once a month thru November. I am still working on our 
schedule. Keep checking the website and Facebook page.  Hope to see everyone 1:00 
pm May 17th at Ace Speedway.  


